
October 27, 2021 

Item I:  Call to Order:  The special meeting of the Sterling Board of Selectmen was called to order 

at 5:00 p.m. with Lincoln Cooper, Peter Rabbitt, and David Shippee present. 

Also present:  Joyce Gustavson. 
 

Item II:  Request by American Industries, Inc. for a Two (2) Week Extension to Pave Jared 

Hall Hill Road, Margaret Henry Road, and Snake Meadow Hill Road:  L. Cooper reported that 

he received a letter from Cale Carnot, Assistant Vice President of American Industries, Inc. dated 

10/25/2021 requesting a two (2) week extension of the contract in order to complete the paving work 

due to the weather forecast (copy on file).  D. Shippee made a motion, seconded by P. Rabbitt to 

grant an extension to 11/13/2021 for American Industries, Inc. to complete the paving on Jared Hall 

Hill Road, Margaret Henry Road, and Snake Meadow Hill Road.  All voted in favor of the motion. 
 

Item IV:  Adjournment:  P. Rabbitt made a motion, seconded by D. Shippee, to adjourn at 

5:02 p.m.  All voted in favor of the motion. 

 

Attest:___________________________________ 

                       Joyce A. Gustavson, Recording Secretary 


